
Announcements  

Thursday, May 25, 2017  

__________________________________________________________________________  

 There are still a few yearbooks left! Come get them in the office 
or with Mrs. Walters in room C113. 

 

Enjoy your last day of school and have a great summer 
vacation!  

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Birthdays  

Alondra Carrero 

Leslie Espinoza  

 

  


